
 

The REDBOOK Committee 
January 11, 2023 
 
On Jan 10, the Redbook Committee finalized its report to the Vice Provost of Faculty Affairs that 
provides feedback and analysis of the draft revisions to Redbook Chapters 2 and 3 provided by 
the VPFA this Fall.   
 
RBC has done a cursory review of the revised Personnel Document from the School of Nursing.  
RBC has requested a meeting with the SON Personnel Document Committee and responsible 
dean to obtain some clarifications and background before attempting detailed 
recommendations.  
 
The RBC has opened a Sharepoint site for storing its various documents.  This site will help provide 
continuity as the membership and committee memory changes over time.  
 
Submitted by, 
Bob Cohn, Committee Chair 


